21-0435
GﬂMinikel

From: Steve Herzog

Sent: Thursday, April 1, 2021 2:56 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Lynn Hoffman

Subject: RE: Plans to widen driveway - no approval from City
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

I spoke with James today at 2:10. He thought he owned to the C.L. of street in which I told him he owns to the back of
the sidewalk. He still not like the idea the flare is past the extended lot line. He doesn’t like the neighbor to the north or
1313 N. 10",

Your call.

Steve Herzog
City of Manitowoc-Engineering Department

From: Steve Herzog

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 2:41 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Cc: Lynn Hoffman

Subject: RE: Plans to widen driveway - no approval from City

Greg,

Irv Seiler called stating he is planning to widen the driveway approach at 1313 N 10"". The new approach flare will
extend over the property line extended by 2.5 feet.

Irv would like an answer next week.

Your call.

Steve Herzog

City of Manitowoc-Engineering Department
From: Lynn Hoffman

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 9:46 AM

To: Steve Herzog
Subject: Plans to widen driveway - no approval from City

James Leise, 920-901-5311, residing at 1309 N. 10" Street, stated that his neighbor, to the north (1313), has
drawn lines in the terrace area showing how he is planning on widening his driveway. However, the lines are
on 1309’s property.

Can you please take a look into this and see if we need to be contacting this neighbor about the plans of
widening the driveway.



Thank you,
Lynn

L.g NN H—oﬁfma n

City of Manitowoe

Department of Englneering
Adwministrative Support Specialist
920-686-6910



